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Mike and James,
Here is the closure report for the Geronimo Tank Battery located in Eddy County, New
 Mexico.  As recommended, Tetra Tech re-sampled the chloride impacted areas on the pad
 due to the recent rains. Based on the results, the chloride concentrations showed a
 significant decline in the soils.  Please review and let me know if you have any comments
 or questions on the report.   Thanks    
 
 
Ike Tavarez, PG | Senior Project Manager
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